
                                      P-CCS Dynamic Plan Steering Committee  
                                                                   Meeting Minutes 

                                            Monday, August 16, 2021 

                                            4:30 p.m.  

 
 

Committee Attendees:   Lloyd Abramson, Nick Brandon, Andrace Deyampert, Seth Furlow, Hal Heard
 Cori Johnson, Ashley Kline, Denise Lilly, Patti McCoin, Monica Merritt, 
 Maureen Molloy, Deborah Piesz, Leander Rabe, Bethany Rayl, Anthony 
 Ruela, Frank Ruggirello, Kurt Tyszkiewicz, and Elizabeth Vartanian-Gibbs 
 
Committee Absent:        Michelle Brown, LaRonda Chastang, Heather Fitchpatrick, Angeline 

Hammons, James Hunter, Lynne Meadows, Cheri Steckel, Shawn Wilson,      
and Julie Woodhams 

 
Others Present:    None  

Mr. Leander Rabe, Organizational Developer with Hulings & Associates, LLC, welcomed committee 
members, called the meeting to order 4:34 p.m., and reviewed the Dynamic Planning Timeline.   
Superintendent Merritt and Ms. Bethany Rayl provided a recap of the work completed by the 
committee in previous meetings in order to bring all committee members up to date.  
 
The committee discussed the importance of spending adequate time reviewing the specific language 
of each of the strategic goals to assure all high-level concepts are captured. Being certain language 
in the goals includes student voice, choice, engagement, equity, inclusion, and innovation was noted 
as essential.  
 
The committee broke into subgroups, further analyzed and refined the language of the final goals, 
and shared their perspectives and revisions with the whole committee. The full committee spent a 
considerable amount of time discussing, voting on revisions, and reaching a consensus on three of 
the strategic goals.  
 
After an exchange of ideas and further discussion, the committee decided to add a fifth strategic goal 
to provided clarity, include all essential concepts, and incorporate language in the goals that address 
community partnerships.  
 
Due to time restraints, the committee was unable to complete its reiteration of two of the strategic 
goals.  An additional steering committee meeting was scheduled for August 23, 2021, to allow 
committee members more time for discussion and finalization of the two remaining goals.   
 
Committee members were asked to spend time this week fine-tuning their perspectives and come to 
the next meeting prepared to share their views. 
 
Future Meeting Dates 

 

 August 23, 2021  

 

    

The Steering Committee Meeting was adjourned at 6:40 p.m.  


